
May Board Report: Middle School 

 

 Spring Pictures were taken by Gene’s Photography on 

May 1st. 

 We celebrated Teacher Appreciation Week on Friday, 

May 10th with Brookshire’s managers coming to grill 

steaks and chicken! A huge “thank you” to Brookshire’s 

for their continued support of our school and staff! 

 8th grade Luau dance had a great turn out with 

students and 8th grade staff on May 17th. 

 Technology Showcase was held May 2nd and was a big 

success. 

 Band Concert was held on May 14th.  The band did a 

great job!  The Choir concert will be held May 30th at 

6:30 in the multi-purpose building at the high school. 

 National Junior Honor Society induction is scheduled 

for May 28th at 6:00 at the Middle School cafeteria. 

 Middle School FCA celebrated a girls’ night on May 

10th with a “Beautiful You” sleep over theme at the 

First Baptist church.  

 Awards/Water Day will be on May 31st.  


